
                       
                              

               

BMA Eco Club Newsletter 8 
At our weekly eco club, we are striving to make our school an environmentally 

friendly place where students can enjoy their learning and experience the joys of 

our eco systems firsthand!  

Our MET Eco Code 

Make small Changes 

Every living thing matters 

Take time to tackle litter! 

In eco club this week, we worked on picking (and eating) strawberries grown in our school 

allotment area, and we also have been in the process of weeding EVEN MORE thistles from 

the flowerbeds, and we also watered all of the plants thoroughly to ensure that the plants did 

not wilt in the very warm weather. As well as this, some of these strawberries will be made 

into homemade jam! Next week is the first ever eco day, so we will be working hard in the 

next week to ensure it is an event that can be held annually! 

 

 

 

 

 


